November 18, 2008
The Honorable Greg Abbott



Commissioner Leslie Pettijohn
Attorney General of Texas



Office of Consumer Credit Commissioner
Office of the Attorney General


2601 N. Lamar
P.O. Box 12548




Austin , Texas 78705-4207
Austin, Texas 78711

VIA:  Interagency mail
Re: Predatory Lending in Texas

Dear General Abbott and Commissioner Pettijohn:


Enclosed you will find photos taken last Friday (11.14.08) by me in El Paso, Texas. I must confess severe frustration with your office in lack of enforcement for subprime lending and clear predatory lending violations all across Texas.


For years, I have written to you and met with you to ask what your office will do to lead efforts in towns like mine as predatory lending now takes over the streets.  In El Paso today, predators charge 1100% interest per annum—and with the current credit crisis, they have become more bold, not less.


What is at the heart of the credit crisis are usurious terms and predatory practices---nowhere is this more clear than in Texas. 


Can you please let me know in writing what you plan to do about this specific instance of what appears to me to violate local ordinances, state consumer deceptive trade practices and lending laws and even national laws and regulations?


Other Governors, AG’s and Consumer Protection Offices around the nation have now taken the offensive. Even Alan Greenspan now admits he needed to act. What will you do? 


I look forward to your written response.

The Honorable Greg Abbot

Commissioner Leslie Pettijohn 

November 18, 2008
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Very truly yours,
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Eliot Shapleigh
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Enclosure: Photographs taken in El Paso Texas on November 14, 20008
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